\
} Office of the Waterfront
and Civic Projects

G Seattle
1D

PRESS RELEASE FROM CITY OF SEATTLE
Contact: Iris Picat (505) 600-1227, info@waterfrontseattle.org
Images and materials are available using this link.

Marion Street Pedestrian Bridge now open, Friday, Nov. 10

Due to harsh weather over the previous weekend, along with some
technical challenges, the bridge opening was delayed from Monday,
November 6.

Seattle (November 10, 2023) — The Marion Street Pedestrian Bridge opening,
which was delayed due to harsh weather over the previous weekend, along with
some technical challenges, is now open.

Some aspects of the bridge remain in a temporary condition, expect to see some
temporary railing and construction safety devices as we continue to install
permanent railing, complete finishing touches and remove the temporary bridge
columns. Lane closures on Marion St, Columbia St and Western Ave will continue
as necessary to complete the work.

The challenges over the previous weekend created delays to the sequence of work
activities. In addition, the team encountered some unanticipated existing conditions
when connecting the new bridge to the existing bridge, which required engineering,
materials and connection modifications.

After troubleshooting as quickly and diligently as possible, the new Marion Street
Pedestrian Bridge is now open, improving mobility in downtown Seattle by directly
connecting 1st Ave to the newly rebuilt Colman Dock ferry terminal. All Marion
Street Pedestrian Bridge work is expected to be completed in early 2024.


https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/vejszfzcy7al3yvkyq0qs/h?rlkey=z0dhw3x3xi2h2s7pttinslgqc&dl=0
http://waterfrontseattle.org/

If you know someone who would be interested in receiving media alerts from us, please encourage them to sign-

up to our contact list at this link.

Copyright © 2023 Office of the Waterfront and Civic Projects, All rights reserved.
Having trouble reading this email? Click here for a plain version.

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

O © ©6 6 0 0



https://waterfrontseattle.us2.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=74d6f1b443703d02c3eb093c5&id=208fcbdb5d
https://mcusercontent.com/74d6f1b443703d02c3eb093c5/files/1e7da8dc-4e1e-dc01-e9ea-2963d1e1b1ea/2023_0907_8thAve_PineSt.docx
https://waterfrontseattle.us2.list-manage.com/profile?u=74d6f1b443703d02c3eb093c5&id=208fcbdb5d&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=bfd86dfcd9
https://waterfrontseattle.us2.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=74d6f1b443703d02c3eb093c5&id=208fcbdb5d&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=bfd86dfcd9
https://www.facebook.com/WaterfrontSeattle
https://twitter.com/WaterfrontSEA
https://www.instagram.com/waterfrontsea/
http://waterfrontseattle.org/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/191428475@N02/albums
https://www.youtube.com/Waterfront%20Seattle

